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Heller Statement on Local VA Appointment 
Heller Welcomes New Director 

Washington, D.C. – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement on the Department of Veterans Affairs’’ (VA) appointment of Shella Stovall as the permanent director of the VA Salt Lake City Health Care System (VASLCHCS):

"I want to wish Shella Stovall a congratulations and good luck on this great opportunity,” said Heller. “Nevada is home to over 300,000 veterans and access to quality and timely care, especially in rural Nevada, is a top priority of mine. I look forward to working with Ms. Stovall and hope to see an open line of communication as we tackle issues with the VA Choice Program and the effect it’s having on veterans across Nevada.”   
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